
PITT COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION                              POLICY 9.610 
Date Revised:  November 4, 1996 
 
 

PARENT CONFERENCES 
 

It is the goal of the Board for personnel to maintain good communication with parents 
and the community. School-based staff shall make positive contacts with parents/ 
guardians as soon as possible at the beginning of the year and develop effective 
methods of communication with parents/guardians concerning pupil progress and 
evaluation on a regular basis. 
 
The Superintendent, along with the school-based management team from each school, 
will develop appropriate system procedures to achieve this goal. 


